


Thank you for your recent correspondence to the Metropolitan Transportation
Commission (MTC) or the Association of Bay Area Governments (ABAG). We
appreciate your input; your comment will be reviewed by our team. MTC and ABAG
are committed to public participation on key planning and investment decisions that
come before our agencies.

Please visit MTC’s website and ABAG’s website to stay up-to-date on current
activities. For a single public information resource for both agencies, visit The Bay
Link –- the joint blog of the Metropolitan Transportation Commission and the
Association of Bay Area Governments.

Sincerely,
MTC-ABAG Public Information

Additional questions or comments? 
Reply to this email

This message was sent in response to outreach attributed to this email address. If
you believe you have received this in error, please reply to this message with the
subject line "Remove".

Issue ID: 155




